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Dear Students,  
 
In order to assist and reassure the student community towards any kind of stress or panic that may be 
caused during prevailing Corona Pandemic situation, a committee has been constituted by the Hon’ble Vice 
Chancellor, MPUAT Prof. Narendra Singh Rathore. The committee is functional with an aim to address any 
such issue related to student’s health, psychological aspects and well being through helpline numbers and 
dedicated email id. 
 
You are all thus advised to please contact any of the following staff members on the given mobile numbers 
for seeking immediate guidance, relief or help on any of the issues pertaining to above mentioned 
conditions or queries –  
 

1. Prof. Deepak Sharma, Student’s Welfare Officer, MPUAT – 9414160221 
2. Dr Gayatri Tiwari, Assoc. Prof & Head, CCAS, MPAUT – 9414234660 
3.  R. K. Sharma, Asstt. Prof. & ADSW, COA, Bhilwara -  9829321074 

 
Apart from these contact numbers, students can also write their queries on the following email id as well – 
mpuathelpline@gmail.com.  
Meanwhile, please continue to follow the Government and University advisories as being circulated to you 
by the respective Deans from time to time. Hope you and your family are keeping well and all your loved 
ones are also safe and sound. Nature has been so kind to all life and will retaliate only if meddled with. Let’s 
hope we all emerge out of the current situation strongly and with good health. 
 
Please also continue to check the information available on University website 
https://www.mpuat.ac.in/singlePage.php?id=295&type=SP related to COVID – 19, which is being regularly 
updated. Please take care of yourself by staying at home and be safe while you continue to cover the course 
content online and offline with the active support of the subject experts from the University.  
 
Affectionately yours 

 
(Prof. Deepak Sharma) 
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